
From: Chris Herriott   
Sent: Friday, September 24, 2021 11:52 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Cc: Joe DiPaola joe.dipaola@richmondhill.ca; Carmine Perrelli carmine.perrelli@richmondhill.ca; 
Greg Beros greg.beros@richmondhill.ca; Tom Muench tom.muench@richmondhill.ca; Castro Liu 
castro.liu@richmondhill.ca; David West david.west@richmondhill.ca; Karen Cilevitz 
karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca; Godwin Chan godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill 
clerks@richmondhill.ca; cagrichmondhill; Pat Pollock; kzaraour  
Subject: By-election  

I would like a by-election for the vacant mayor’s position in hopes the citizens of the City of Richmond 
Hill could elect someone who has the interest of the citizens ahead of their own political interests and 
the interests of developers. 

Best regards, 

Chris 

Deeds Speak 
Sent from my iPhone 
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